EE13. EDUCATION EXECUTIVE MEMBERSHIP

The Education Executive considered a report by the Chief Governance Officer (a)
advising that Ms Jude Ainsley, one of the current parent representatives on the
Education Executive has indicated that she no longer wishes to continue with the role,
and (b) confirming that Mr Mike Ablett has been nominated by the Parents Focus
Group as a non-voting member of the Education Executive.

Decision
The Education Executive agreed:-

(1) to note that Ms Ainsley has indicated that she no longer wishes to continue
in her role as a parent representative, and

(2) to confirm the appointment of Mr Ablett as nominated by the Parents Focus
Group.



